
 Kaitlyn Modina, NHA 
 Alta Skilled Nursing and Rehab Center 
 775-828-5600 

 Re: COVID-19 Update 

 May 31, 2022 

 To All Staff, Residents, and Visitors: 

 As of today, we currently have 3 residents who tested positive for COVID-19. All 3 
 residents were in the quarantine unit as they were new admissions to our facility. The 3 
 residents have been isolated to a separate portion of the facility. All residents and staff 
 who had contact with the 3 residents are being tested and monitored for COVID-19. 

 COVID-19 is increasing in the community. If you have not received a booster vaccine, 
 we recommend that you receive one. We are continuing to offer the booster vaccine for 
 residents and a large percent of our long term care residents are up to date with their 
 COVID-19 vaccine. Please also be mindful of your mask wearing, especially around 
 residents. As a reminder, all visitors must be wearing a mask at all times while inside 
 the facility. Residents do have the option of not wearing a mask, but we highly 
 encourage them to. If you see visitors, vendors, staff, or students not wearing a mask, 
 please remind them to wear one. 

 Thank you for your understanding, patience and resilience during our ongoing 
 pandemic. 

 Sincerely, 

 Kaitlyn Modina, NHA 


